
From: jan cottle  
Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2018 12:19 PM 
To: PEC <pec@london.ca>; Corby, Mike <mcorby@London.ca> 
Cc: notricartower@gmail.com 
Subject: Tricar Building North Centre Road 

  
I am writing to express my great concern with the proposal by Tricar to build  high density 

housing on North Centre Road. 
 This would seriously and negatively impact this neighborhood in many ways. The volume of 

traffic would significantly impact the flow of traffic, the entrance could not possibly support 

that many vehicles' and the flow of traffic would be terrible for seniors who now can cross 

back and forth without the worry and stress of heavy constant traffic. 
  
Also, most of the entire neighborhood will be affected by the shadow caused by this massive 

high rise, I think it extremely inconsiderate that Tricar have no regard for the fact that we 

will be in a constant shadow of darkens and not be able to enjoy the sun on our patio or 

deck. The skyline will be forever changed and this area is a low density, this proposed 

building would be a  devastation to all of the residents in this neighborhood. Surely city 

planners have a responsibility to support the very people living and enjoying their home and 

neighborhood and not force upon them this horrendous building.  
  
Jan Cottle 
215 North Centre Road 
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